Notice of appointment of the date for the exercise of electors’ rights
Seven Sisters Community Council


Financial year ending 31 March 2022
1. Date of announcement 20th June 2022

2. Each year the annual accounts are audited by the Auditor General for Wales. Prior to this date, any interested person has the opportunity to inspect and make copies of the accounts and all books, deeds, contracts, bills, vouchers and receipts etc relating to them for 20 working days on reasonable notice. For the year ended 31 March 2021, these documents will be available on reasonable notice on application to:
Linda Oliver, Clerk to the Council
Brodawel, Onllwyn Road
Coelbren, Neath
SA10 9NS

between the hours of   10a.m. and 3p.m.  on Monday to Friday
commencing on 		4 July 2022 
and ending on 		29 July 2022


